Being in FFA has changed my life. | have been given experiences and opportunities unique to this organization. One of those
experiences is being able to compete this year in Parliamentary Procedures at the state level. My team and | had to learn how to do
everything online. We were unsure if the competition would go smoothly but because of the HB funding, FFA was able to provide
members with the best experience they could. My team will be moving on to compete at the National level. The increased staff
allowed for high quality virtual CDEs to happen, and the funding meant that members could experience state convention cost-free.
HB 2444 in 2019 redued barriers for students like me. Your continued support is deeply appreciated by everyone in ORFFA.



